
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 19, 2004 
Electronic Bulletin No. 546 
Re: New Yard in Seattle, Washington 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
The UPRR in Seattle, Washington has opened a new yard that will hold loads 
and empties for domestic pickup. 
 
The address is: 
 
7400 8th Avenue South 
Seattle, WA. 98108-3460 
 
Hours of operation are: 
 
Monday thru Friday - 24hrs 
Saturday and Sunday - 0600-1800 
 
The loads that are placed in the 8th Avenue yard will show up on the UPRR 
notifications as being at 8th Avenue.    
 
All empty 48' and 53' pacer empty’s are to be returned to this 8th Avenue yard 
during all hours except Saturday and Sunday after 1800 they will terminate at 
UPRR Albina Ramp. 
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